
	

	

	

	

	

	

Welcome to the public meeting of the Saddle River Board of Education.  The Board 
strongly encourages community members to attend and participate in the proceedings; 
however, we would like everyone to be aware of the matters the Board is not legally 
permitted to discuss in public.  The following includes most, but not all, of those topics: 

 

Personnel – the Board is not permitted to discuss matters involving employee 
performance, appointment or termination unless the individual(s) who could be 
adversely affected request, in writing, the matter(s) to be heard in public. 

Negotiations – Board members cannot discuss any ongoing negotiations leading up to 
an agreement at a public forum. 

Litigation – the Board is prohibited from publically discussing any pending or 
anticipated litigation and any matter that falls within the attorney-client privilege 
relationship. 

Student Confidentiality – the Board cannot publically discuss any matter that violates 
federal law, state statute or court ruling related to student confidentiality.  

 

• Please note:  Parents or community members wishing to discuss a concern 
related to one, or more, of the topics listed above are welcome to meet with 
the Interim Superintendent/Principal privately and confidentially.  
 

Thank you for taking the time to attend our meeting. We appreciate your interest, 
support and commitment to the students of Wandell School. 

	

	


